
 
Revere Music Parents Association Minutes 

December 3, 2024 
 
Attendees: Jennifer Palmer, Katie Gehring, Susie Schultz, David Neidlinger, Carol Kraynak, 
Michelle Weng, Joshua Bowman, Sarah Fearn, Sierra Pabon, Montana Fassnacht, Robyn 
Jancha, Josh Jancha, Bruce Kurcharski, Kyra Price  
 
Welcome and President’s Report – Jennifer Palmer 

● Jen called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 
 
Band/Choir Council Presidents Report –  Michelle Weng (band)/ Tessa Kraynak (choir)  

● Marching Band members wrote thank you note to volunteers for their support throughout 
the marching season.  

● Both bands are preparing for their Winter Concert on December 12.  
● Pep Band starts this Friday, December 6.  
● There will be opportunities for the band and orchestra students to play in the Spring 

Musical.  
 
 
Directors’ Report – Tom Chiera, Sierra Pabon, Joshua Bowman, Katie Pflueger 
Choir 

● The choir is performing at Hudson Springs this Saturday to share carols with residents 
● Winter Concert will take place on December 17 featuring all choir students in grades 

6-12 
● In the coming months, groups will participate in the Nordonia AcaFest and OMEA Solo 

and Ensemble and Honors Choir 
 
Orchestra 

● All Strings Conert is scheduled for December 5. Elementary orchestra will perform at 7 
p.m. followed by Middle and High School Orchestra at 8 p.m. A vendor/craft fair will be 
held in the cafeteria during the concert.  

 
Band 

● March Band Banquet took place earlier in November.  
● Students are being fitted for their formal concert attire.  
● Groups and individuals are preparing for OMEA Solo and Ensemble contest.  



● Students are also participating in honors bands as well as community music events like 
Picalo Christmas on December 14 and Tuba Christmas on December 21.  

 
RMS Band 

● Students are switching to color instruments. 
● RMS Winter Band Concert is December 11. 

 
Vice Presidents Report –Susie Schultz 

● No update 
 
Secretary’s Report – Katie Gehring 

● November and December minutes will be sent prior to the February RMPA meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Harmony Myers/Carol Kraynak 

● No update 
 
Communications – Pam Cadile 

● No update 
CHAIRPERSONS REPORTS 

● Fundraising Update- Bruce/Tony 
○ Butterbraid Fundraiser pick up will be from 6:30-8:30 on 12/17. A reminder will be 

send to parents.  
○ Reminder will be sent to parents 
○ Pancake breakfast is being planned for Saturday, April 12. Tickets will be sold in 

advance and the breakfast will feature student performances from all the music 
groups.  

● Hospitality 
○ The Winter Concerts will feature poinsettias as stage decor. Assistance is 

needed to transport the plants to a from the florist for the concerts.  
● Uniforms- Robyn 

○ Students were fitted for formal uniforms and some additional sizes may be 
needed. Other band uniforms need light repair (e.g., buttons). 

○ Ordering plum bag for pink plumes. 
 

New Business 

● Coverage at Upcoming Concerts 
○ RMPA will provide refreshments at the end of the year concerts. 
○ RMPA will speak at the Orchestra concert- first of the year 

 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Bruce Kucharski and seconded by Joshua 
Jancha at 7:27 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting Date – Tuesday February 4, 2025 @ 7:00pm 



 


